“Araluea”,
fasay, Vic. 3895.
051 57 3232.

November S5th, 1981,

Mr. 8. Dl“iek

Chairsan

Land Conservation Coumeil
L6& Bt.¥1lda Road

MELBOUSNE, VIC, 3000,

Dear Sir,

The Mountain Dietrict Cattlemen's Ascocliation of Victoria held their
Annual Meeting recently ia Melbournme.

At this meeting there was a unanimous feeling that our Association
has been gravely mislead on the real reasones that soame grasing

areas vere recomsmended to the Government to be phased out of grazing
by 1988 or thereabouts.

The reason that our members are uahappy is decause we have been of
the impression that some grazing areas were allocated to be free of
cattle in a compromise situation to satisfy various sections of the
community.

We were further under the impression that damage or otherwicse to
Alpine grasing areas was not a deciding factor in having areas
phased out, and in fact, thome cattlemen affected were just plain
ualucky.

However, subsequent inqueries by some parliameatarians have revealed
that alleged damage was in fact a sajor factor in deeciding what areas
wvere to be phased out.,

This i3 iagcdasistent to what we have been told over the years, and
we find it hard to ascept bDecause some of the phased out areas are’t
as exposed or proae to dazage as some areas that have escaped the
phasing out recommendatioas.

In the light of this and in the view of our good relaticaship with
your Couneil over many years we are asking you for written clarifica-
tion of this matter.

Yours faithfully,

%euﬁg A, Cgﬁﬂ]ﬂﬁ
esident,

c.c. G. Stoney
L. McCready




